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The Fabric Technology Extension students have been
successful once again in the HETTANZ Student Fashion
Awards competition. For the fifth year in a row, CMS
has taken out first place! This competition is a fashion
design competition for schools all over New Zealand to
celebrate the enormous talent that students have,
working on creating a garment by using a commercial
sewing pattern of their choice and showing their com-
petency in the use of a sewing machine. The judges
commented on the high standard of entries, the work-
manship, creativity and presentation of the garments.

Tilly Davis, Danielle D6Ath
selected as finalists. We are very proud to announce

that Tilly Davis won first prize and Danielle was placed
second.

Congratulations to all three girls for being selected to
compete!
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Ryan did an amazing thing over the weekend.
He had entered to swim 1 mile (1.6km) in the

tered the 6Tin Man Sh
‘ | early this month.  Caitlin, Lucy and Jasmine
won first overalll Team and Nate, Analeise and
Anna placed third. Well done everyone!

2020 Starship Swimathon at Mairangi Bay. Due
to a few different factors Ryan swam it in the
pool instead. Ryan had to swim 64 lengths of
the pool at Fastlane Fitness and he raised
$816.00 for Starship Hospital. Congratulations
Ryan!
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